
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club: 

Under the leadership of RSC's Director of High School Relations, John 
Watkins and also Rick Ulasewich, the Raleigh Sports Club is pleased 
to recognize Lucas Taylor as our Student Athlete of the Month. 

Lucas is a Senior at Heritage High School and has lettered all four 
years. He was First Team All-District (19-20) and the NAC-6 Conference 
Player of the Year (19-20) In addition to his accomplishments on the 
court, Lucas has a 3.89 unweighted GPA! He has accepted a 
basketball scholarship from Clemson University and looks forward to 
playing in the ACC. 

Lucas also volunteers with the PEPI program assisting children with 
disabilities. His Coach Tilden Brill had this to say about Lucas. "He is 
a great example of what a student/athlete should be. His commitment 
to our basketball program the past 4 years has been outstanding. His 
growth as a leader has really come into fruition this season. I rely on 
Lucas to be an extension of the coaching staff with how he 
approaches practice and games. His teammates look up to him 
because of this. Lucas is one of the players who beats the coaches to 
the gym and we trust to close things down when we leave. He's the 
type of person you'd want as your next door neighbor!"  
Congratulations Lucas Taylor! 
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Lucas is pictured on the track at the Heritage HS football field with Rick and his 
Mom and Dad, Carla and Rick Taylor. 

A few of notes on some other area HS athletes; 

Demarcus Jones, a former RSC Student/Athlete of the week from Wake 
Forest HS was awarded a scholarship from Dave Doeren at NCSU. He was 
a walk-on and if you remember was injured his senior year and accepted 
our recognition in a cast! 

Cydney Johnson and Anthony Brito from Heritage HS will be competing on 
the national stage in their respective sports. Cydney with High Point 
University in the NCAA Women's Basketball Championships and Anthony 
with Appalachian State in the NCAA Wrestling Championships. 

Mark your calendars! The RSC will be holding a spring take-out lunch with 
The Forks Cafeteria on April 14, from 11:30 - 1:00. More details to come! 

We sincerely hope that we will be able to resume our in-person meetings in 
the Fall. Nicholas Hulsey is already contacting possible speakers for our 
meetings to resume September 8, 2021! 
 

Best Regards, 

The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors 
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